
 

 

 

September 28, 2018 

Admission Suicide Screen Documentation Change 

Effective immediately the Columbia Suicide Severity Scale has become a required section on 

the following admission-related forms: 

• Admission History Adult 

• OB Patient History 

• OB Triage 
 
This is to meet regulatory, compliance and ONE McLaren Corporate Policies. This is also to 
preserve our patient’s safety by screening them on every admission to the hospital. The 
questions and response fields have not changed. The CSSRS- Screen section is now 
indicated with a red asterisk, and the required responses are indicated in yellow until 
documentation is complete.  
 

 
 

Thank you for your continued dedication to the safety of our patient population. 

 

 

 


